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The Little Mermaid Jr. The Musical! 

École Moody Middle School of the Arts is proud to present “The Little Mermaid Jr.!” 
We invite you to see this classic tale performed by our cast of fifty-four talented and 
enthusiastic students. Evening shows are April 30th and May 1st at 7pm, with doors 
opening at 6:40pm. Tickets are $10.00 for adults and youth and $5.00 for children 
under 10. Tickets can be purchased on School Cash Online starting today, April 14, 
or with cash at the door. 

Mrs. Banks 
Principal 

Mr. Sclater 
Vice Principal 

Office: 604-461-7384 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 30 & May 1 – Little 
Mermaid Performance 

April 30 – PAC Hot Lunch 
(Subway) 

May 6 – District Music in the 
Park @ Lafarge Lake 
Bandstand 

May 7 – Rainbow Club Bake 
Sale  

May 9 – District Middle 
School Track Meet 

May 12 – PAC Meeting 

May 13 – Badminton Game 
(Grade 7 & 8) 

MOODY MIDDLE WEBSITE 

For all current announcements, 
important dates, school sports & 
clubs, and other important info.  

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/
moody/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/=
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SchoolCash Online Reminders:  

If you have not already done so, please complete the following on SchoolCash 
Online: 

• District School Policies 24-25 
• Student Activity Fees 
• Student Athletic Fees  

If you don’t already have an account, we encourage you to register your account 
online now by clicking on the link below and following these easy instructions. If you 
do have an account, you can use the link to easily log into your account. 
Here’s how to get started:  

1. Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com 
2. Click on “Get Started Today” 
3. Create your account 

o Enter first and last name; click continue 
o Enter fields: address, phone number, e-mail address; click continue 
o Choose a password and security question 
o Make sure to OPT IN to receiving e-mail notifications for updated 

school information 

 

PAC Hot Lunch Orders – Spring 2025 

As a reminder, Spring hot lunches are now open! Please log-in today to make sure 
your child doesn’t miss out!  To order, please click here: ORDER HOT LUNCH 

 
 
 
 
 

                  
 
                   
                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE  
It is best to access 
SchoolCash Online using a 
laptop or desktop computer to 
avoid any errors or issues.  
 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
https://emmsota.parentcouncil.net/
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https://forms.office.com/r/XTK5nuQ5Au

